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Comments: proposed day-use, overnight fees for 3 Oregon wilderness areas

 

Good morning

I'm writing to convey my disapproval of proposed fees for wilderness area use. To me, fees represent a crude

method to affect limits to usage that would create a need for fee collection infrastructure which is anathema to the

concept and enjoyment of wilderness.

Recently, the PCTA has been authorized to issue permits on a limited basis. Fees are not a mandatory part of

that process, so it is possible to control use without a fee imposed.. 

I do not approve of fees being levied for use of wilderness areas by hikers.

 

 

Will McCarthy

1230 NE 11th, Bend OR 97701

 

 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Droid

 


